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  Newsletter 12th February, 2015 
  

 members of The Israeli Vacuum Society and Israeli Physics Society:

 Dear Member,

 On Monday - 16th February, 2015 the 17th Annual Conference of Plasma  Science will take place in Ariel University. 

 Participating in the  conference will be Scientists and Student from several institutions in  Israel including Technion,

Tel Aviv University, Hebrew University, Soreq Nuclear Center, and of course, Ariel University.

 In the Conference there will be sessions covering several subject in

 Plasma Science.

 The conference program is presented in the following link:

 

 

  For those who want to participate in the conference, send us your car information and we will arrange for entry into the
campus.

 Alternatively, there will be transportation from the Rosh HaAyin train station.

 

 I am looking forward to your participation in the conference.

 

 Prof. Asher Yahalom

 Chairman of the Israeli Plasma Science

 & Technology Association (IPSTA)

 

 ________________________________________________________________________________________________________________

 

 

 TAU-FUB meeting: "spin-orbit-materials"

 The meeting will take place at Tel Aviv University in Feb 23-25. 

For more details see: 
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ess: Physics Department (Kaplun building room 118), Tel Aviv University
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